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EUISS and the Munich Security 
Conference sign MoU 

Press release 

 
 

 

 

On 16 November 2017, the European Union Institute for Security Studies (EUISS) and the Munich 
Security Conference (MSC) signed a Memorandum of Understanding. The MSC is the major global 
forum for the discussion of security policy and it regularly convenes high-profile events and 
publishes major reports. The EUISS is the European Union's agency dealing with the analysis of 
foreign, security and defence policy issues. The EUISS supports the elaboration and projection of the 
EU's foreign, security and defence policies through its regular analysis and conferences.  

The Memorandum of Understanding cements the partnership between the two organisations and it 
aims to provide a basis for future collaboration centred around the organisation of joint events, 
shared expertise and dialogue and possible joint publications. Taking into account the relevant 
responsibilities and added-value of each organisation, the partners are beginning their collaboration 
with an official side-event at the Munich Security Conference 2018 focusing on strategic foresight 
and the recently published EUISS 'What If...' Report. 

For more information, please contact john-joseph.wilkins@iss.europa.eu or 
lewicki@securityconference.de  
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